
 
 

 
  

 

29th April 2025 
 

Year 6 Leavers’ Information 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As Year 6 are in their final term at Dobcroft, we are planning different ways to mark the end of their 
time at Dobcroft. 
 

Leavers’ Book 
 
All children are creating a page for our Yearbook – 
parents will be able buy a copy of the professionally 
printed yearbook as a memory of your child’s time 
at Dobcroft.  
 
Please click the link below to indicate that you 
would like your child’s image and text to be 
included. You can also indicate that you would like 
to order a book – payment will be needed on 
ParentPay (£11) 

 
(Image for guidance only!) 

Hoodies 
 
We are arranging 2025 leavers hoodies for the children as a memento of their time at Dobcroft. As 
part of the design, the children's first names (and first initial of their surname if they share a first 
name with another child in the year group) will be put inside the number 25 on the back of the 
hoodie. Please click the link below to indicate that you would like your child’s name to be included. 
You can also indicate that you would like to order a hoodie and the colour and size requirement – 
payment will be needed on ParentPay (£18 for youth and £21 for adult sizes) 

 
 

 

 

Dobcroft Junior School 
Headteacher - Nicola Sexton (headteacher@dobcroft-jun.sheffield.sch.uk) 
Chair of Governors – Katherine Oglesby (chair@dobcroft- 
jun.sheffield.sch.uk) 
Address: Pingle Road, Sheffield, S7 2LN 
Telephone: (0114) 236 8075     
Website: www.dobcroft-jun.sheffield.sch.uk 
Email: enquiries@dobcroft-jun.sheffield.sch.uk 
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Please follow this link to the Google form to order hoodies and leavers’ books AND consent to your child 
being included in these items (regardless of purchase).   
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScnuq7vhwC75gYYIrUsb2FTbJS8BhHQq7bd8sR2ADJNi-
6MoQ/viewform?usp=header 

 
Please register your interest via the above and make payment by Thursday 16th May; three separate 
payment items will be listed on ParentPay—Youth Hoodie, Adult Hoodie, and Y6 Leavers Book— please 
ensure you select and pay for the correct sized hoodie.   
 
Many thanks, 
 
Year 6 Team 
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